
News story: Veterinary Medicines
Directorate Stakeholder Workshops

Stakeholder group workshops to discuss the implications of EU Exit to be held
during the Autumn 2017.

We are organising workshops for each of our stakeholder groups to discuss the
implications of EU Exit.

Topics could include:

the prescribing cascade
pharmacovigilance
joint labelling
residues plan (samples)
ongoing applications at time of EU exit
inspection of non-UK based manufacturers

Our aim is to listen to our stakeholders to understand what you consider to
be the key risks and opportunities from leaving the EU and to plan for the
future ahead.

In order for us to gauge attendance levels, please express your interest by
dropping an email to events@vmd.defra.gsi.gov.uk and include any topics, in
order of preference, that you would like to be discussed on the day.

The workshops will be held during the Autumn. You will receive further
information by email.
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